


 
  
Comments from HCC  on Landscape  
The retention of Public Right of Way (St Michael Rural 010) within he development is 
supported in principle. However there is concern for the potentially poor character and 
amenity of this route which appears as a typical highways pavement. It is advised that 
the opportunity for a segregated or more distinct ‘green corridor’ should be explored, to 
include pedestrian priority crossing of any highways. 
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